
 
 
August 18, 2005 

  
On August 12, 2005 the LMDC Board authorized negotiation of a contract with Bovis Lend Lease 
LMB, Inc. as General Contractor for the cleaning and deconstruction of 130 Liberty Street.  The 
scope of this contract covers the entire cleaning and deconstruction and includes the abatement and 
removal of materials, structural deconstruction, disposal of materials, backfilling of basement areas, 
and site management.  Bovis will assist LMDC as it works with regulators to finalize a 
Deconstruction Plan and develop a team that will fulfill the many roles necessary to execute that 
Plan. 

  
Bovis brings extensive knowledge and experience to the project.  As the General Contractor to the 
New York City Department of Design and Construction responsible for the recovery efforts at the 
World Trade Center site in the aftermath of September 11.  Project staffing updates will be shared 
through future E Updates and added to www.renewnyc.com/130Liberty
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